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Earnest L. Carter, M.D., PhD 

Health Officer, Prince George’s County 

1701 McCormick Drive 

Largo, MD 20774 

 

 

Dear Doctor Carter: 

 

We are reaching out to you on the behalf of the practicing Community Physicians and their office staff 
who are calling us on daily basis inquiring about the process of how they can get access to the 
vaccine. They have been told by the local hospitals to contact the Health department but 
unfortunately, they have not received any guidance. 
 
Our attempts to contact someone at your office to guide us on this matter has not yielded any results. 
We are sure your office is being stretched dealing with the surge.  However, most respectfully, other 
Counties have established a process.   
 
We represent nearly 500 physicians who are actively practicing in our County. They and their staff 
come in to contact with numerous COVID patients. 
 
Your prompt intervention will be much appreciated. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
 
Gurdeep Chhabra, M.D. 
President 
Prince George’s County Medical Society 

 
 
Teresa Healey-Conway 
Executive Director 
Prince George’s County Medical Society 
 

 

 

Cc: Hon. Angela Alsobrooks, Prince George’s County Executive 

 Hon. Calvin S. Hawkins, II, President, Prince George’s County Council  

 Hon. Erek Barron, Chair, Prince George’s County House Delegation 

 Hon. Joanne Benson Chair, Prince George’s County Senate Delegation 

Gurdeep Singh Chhabra (Jan 4, 2021 11:14 EST)
Gurdeep Singh Chhabra
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